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Greetings from Bend.
There is a reason that groundwater well heads in Nevada sit 20 feet above the ground.  It's 
because of ground water depletion and the ground literally sinking after a well is built leaving 
the steel well head standing out 20 feet tall !
Oregon can do better but it will take funding the POP 108.

Analysis of groundwater thru the OWRD is critical so we keep abreast of current conditions.
Please Fund POP 108 so that OWRD and ODFW have the necessary funds to keep current on 
ground water research and to keep waters instream for fish and frogs.

If you leave it all to developers, they'll rape, pillage and such the ground water out of Oregon.
In Oregon, we can do better, but it will take your vote of SUPPORT of POP 108.
Thank you
Nunzie Gould
19845 JW Brown
Bend, Oregon 97701
541-420-3325
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